
Press release

Intertrust shareholders approve appointment of Hans Turkesteen as
member of the Management Board

 
Amsterdam, the Netherlands – 17 October 2018 - Intertrust N.V. (“Intertrust” or “Company”) [Euronext: INTER], a
leading global provider of expert administrative services to clients operating and investing in the international business
environment, is pleased to announce that during the Extraordinary General Meeting (EGM) held today, Mr. Hans
Turkesteen was appointed as a member of the Management Board of Intertrust.

Hans Turkesteen has been serving as Intertrust's interim CFO since November 2017 and was appointed as CFO as of
1 August 2018. His appointment as member of the Management Board is effective immediately as all requisite regulatory
approvals have been obtained.

Additional information

Investor and media contact
Intertrust N.V.
Marieke Palstra marieke.palstra@intertrustgroup.com
Director of Investor Relations and Corporate Communications Tel: +31 20 577 1157

About Intertrust
Intertrust is a global leader i providing expert administrative services to clients operating and investing in the international business environment,
The Company has more than 2,500 employees across 41 offices and 29 jurisdictions in Europe, the Americas, Asia Pacific and the Middle-East.
Intertrust has leading market positions in selected key financial markets, including the Netherlands, Luxembourg, Jersey and the Americas.
Intertrust delivers high-quality, tailored corporate, fund, capital market and private wealth services to its clients, with a view to building long-term
relationships. The Company works with global law firms and accountancy firms, multinational corporations, financial institutions, fund managers,
high net worth individuals and family offices.
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